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Pamela “Pam” Rich functions as the program lead for the Consolidated Innovative 
Nuclear Research (CINR) Funding Opportunity Announcement (FOA) and the 
Distinguished Early Career Program (DECP). Her role as lead involves coordinating 
review tasks and technical review assignments. Providing clear and informative 
content for applicants and reviewers, in a timely manner, is a high priority for her to 
ensure a positive and valued experience.  

Before taking the program lead for CINR, she was the program lead for technical 
review activities of the Small Business Innovative Research (SBIR) FOA. Rich joined 
the INR-IO at Idaho National Laboratory as a Peer Review Specialist in 2021. 

If you have any questions about CINR or DECP, contact Pam Rich or visit the NEUP 
website. 
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